
 

 

 

 

 

Cooper City High School 

believes that all students 

should be provided with 

a safe educational 

opportunity, so that they 

may fulfill their 

responsibilities as 

productive citizens in our 

global society. 

    Be ourteous 

    Be ptimistic 

    Be ise 

    Be rave 

    Be penhearted 

    Be ou 
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Child Abuse Prevention  

 

Testing Season  

see PP.  8-9 

for review sessions 
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testing dates 

 

 

 

 

To highlight Disabilities Awareness Month, 

the students in Ms. Moon’s class did a project 

that covers all the categories of the Individuals 

with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA). This 

started when her students had a lot of 

questions about their own disabilities, and she 

needed a way to present the information in a 

delicate, but informative manner, without 

disclosing any personal information about the 

students.  

Face to face students and e-learners were 

grouped together in break out rooms 

and chose disabilities from IDEA's categories 

to present to the class. They did all their own 

research and submitted it to an elected group 

leader.  Then, they worked with an adult group 

monitor to create a PowerPoint Presentation 

that they presented to their peers. All 

presentations are research-based but also 

personal, as some students add their own 

experiences of having a disability. It is a great 

way for them to learn about themselves, their 

disabilities, and how they can help their peers 

whose disabilities differ from theirs. Even 

through virtual learning, the students have 

been able to make it work and have shown 

themselves and each other everything they are 

capable of accomplishing. It is a month of 

students learning together, coping together, 

and teaching each other.  

 

 

                        



 
 

 

  

           

Cooper City High School Families,  

Get ready for Summer 2021, Get Back! Get Ready! Reconnect! – a summer experience that’s open to all students.  

This summer, your student can get back on track academically, get ready for the upcoming school year, and reconnect with friends, peers, 

and favorite teachers.  

We want to personally invite your student to get back, get ready and reconnect with friends and teachers during BCPS Summer 2021, a six-

week summer experience that can help students accelerate their learning in a face-to-face setting ahead of the next school year.  

The summer experience can also help your student make up courses and credits missed during distance learning.  

Summer 2021 is a free six-week experience that starts Monday, June 21st and runs through Thursday, July 29, 2021. Certified teachers will 

provide face-to-face instruction following CDC safety guidelines which include mandatory mask-wearing, physical distancing, and other 

health and safety protocols. 

Transportation and meals will be provided, and before and after school childcare services are available for participating students.  

Classes will be held at Pioneer Middle School, Monday through Thursday, for four hours a day, from 7:30am-11:30 am.  

All classes will be held in-person and on campus only – the Summer 2021 Get Back! Get Ready! Reconnect! experience does not include 

virtual eLearning. 

To secure a spot, please register your student at 2021 BCPS Summer Programs Registration Form. Please note, seats are limited.  

For more information, please contact our school at 754-323-0200.  

Cooper City High School looks forward to welcoming your student to Summer 2021, so they can Get Back! Get Ready! and Reconnect!  

2020-2021 Summer School Survey 

 

INDUCTION CEREMONY 
May 14, 2021 from 7:00 pm – 8:30 pm via TEAMS 

NHS will be recognizing graduating NHS seniors and inducting new members on May 14th at 7pm. Members will 

attend the ceremony in person and parents can attend virtually. Stay tuned for further information! 

And congratulations to everyone! 

  Cooper City High School Headline News 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=y7Ws7nBTWEOpaqN4PJXUIhEcFHDOENxKjy3C6q7eh0lURVVLMTNVVzM5MkgwQzc4QVNWSUVZTEYyNC4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=y7Ws7nBTWEOpaqN4PJXUIhEcFHDOENxKjy3C6q7eh0lURVVLMTNVVzM5MkgwQzc4QVNWSUVZTEYyNC4u


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  Cooper City High School Headline News 

 

Congratulations to the following students from The Lariat student newspaper for earning an All-Florida 

designation from the Florida Scholastic Press Association: 

Online Editor-in-Chief Emma Huerta (Commentary Off-Campus) 

Print Editor-in-Chief Arielle Kraus (Off-Campus News and General Feature) 

Head Editor Sasheen Joseph (Off-Campus News) 

Staff Writer Sofia Mendez (Off-Campus News).  

They are now finalists for the Best of the Best Award in their respective categories at FSPA State 

Convention in April.  

Additionally, The Lariat illustrator Mia Tunon is a finalist for the 4th Annual eARTh Day Art Contest, 

sponsored by Local 10 News. Mia's 48" x 48" oil painting called "Unity" was done on recycled canvas 

and is one of 10 works of art by local students who were inspired by the natural world. The contest 

runs until April 13th, and the winner will be announced April 22, Earth Day. The winner's school will 

receive $4,500 to use toward art supplies.  Good luck, Mia! 

 

 
NJROTC is proud to announce that the Cooper City High School Cowboy Battalion came in first, 

second, and 3rd place in Academics.  Congratulations to all! 

Unit Recognitions: 

• Cadets Mark Mayrovitz, Ashleigh Madar, Mackenzie Sauer, and Hailey Fuentes – Received 

their Lean Six Sigma White Belt Certificate 

• Cadets Justin Matthews and Tommy Chen – Selected to attend Freedom Foundation Youth 

Leadership Program at Valley Forge, Pennsylvania. 

• Unit Distinguished award with honors given to Cooper City NJROTC for SY 2019-2020 

• Cadet Gabriela Fernandez selected as Distinguished Cadet (Top 9 Cadets in Broward County) 

for the Cadet of the Year Ceremony (20 May 21) 

• Cadet Mackenzie Sauer selected as the Joseph D. Gillian Award candidate for CCHS. 

• Cadets Mackenzie Sauer and Mark Mayrovitz selected to attend Girls/Boys State at FSU – 

paid by the American Legion. 

• Cadet Gabriela Fernandez selected as Oustanding Senior Leader for Cooper City High School 

• Cadets Ashleigh Madar, Hailey Fuentes and Lior Aviv selected to attend Leadership 

Academy. 

 



 
 

 

  
  Cooper City High School Accolades 

 

Diamond Awards – Congratulations Ms. 
Botsch-McGuinn 
Diamond coach awards reflect excellence and longevity in the 

activity. A coach’s first Diamond is earned when they receive 15,000 

points and have been coaching in the Association for at least five 

years since achieving the degree of merit (25 points). Five years 

must pass between each new diamond award, and 15,000 points 

must be earned to receive a second diamond. An additional 30,000 

points must be earned, and five years must pass for each additional 

diamond. 

Ms. Botsch-McGuinn just received her second Diamond in the 

NSDA.  This is a huge honor which measures a coach's longevity in 

the activity and the success of their students.  It takes at least 5 

years to earn your first Diamond and then 5 years between each 

one, including a required number of points that your students 

earned.  Ms. Botsch-McGuinn earned her first Diamond in 2016 and 

now she has her second. We are so proud of you! 
 

DEBATERS QUALIFY FOR NATIONALS! 
Delighted to share we have two national qualifiers-Sophomores 
Matthew Feirstein and Louise Gong-McGovern will be competing at 
the NCFL nationals in May online, Matthew in LD Debate and Louise 
in Dramatic Performance.  I did submit a CCTV announcement but 

wanted to let you know 🙂  It has been a very exciting year for 

Debate 🙂 

Track & Field District Championship Qualifiers 
On April 13 and 14 some of our track team competed in our District 
Meet. It was two days with lots of excitement and also some 
heartbreak, being the last meet for some. Although we are a very 
young team, only three Seniors, and with a low roster due to COVID, 
we still did very well! We have been working so hard and are very 
proud of our team!! Track is a different animal and to have most of 
your athletes stay until the end is, well...huge!!  

Our whole District Roster contributed points to our scores!!  
The Girls tied with Miramar for 3rd Place Overall!!!! Not too shabby. 

🤩 The Boys finished in 7th place!! 🙂 

Our Regional Meet will be held on Friday, April 30th at Tropical Park 
in Miami. 

 
 

Congratulations Outstanding Senior Leaders 

 
Cooper City High School Outstanding Senior Leaders 

Vicky Sotomayor   Emily Aaron 

Latinos in Action President SGA President 

Victoria Pera    Gabriela Fernandez 

Class of 2021 President  NJROTC Chief Staff Officer 

 

Sound of Pride Brings Home  
Excellent & Superior Ratings 

This past Saturday, the Sound of Pride Winter Guard competed in 
the SFWGA regional at Palm Beach Gardens High School and 
received 2nd Place in Intermediate Class with a score of 87.825! The 
students did an amazing job at their last performance of the season! 
 
FBA District Virtual Solo & Ensemble MPA (April) 
Superior Rating - Marcus Singh-Gunpat, Ashley Parrish, Tyler Sterba, 
and Dylan Tamaroff 
Excellent Rating - Vanessa Arocha and Dylan Gara 
 

FBA State Virtual Solo & Ensemble MPA (April) 
Superior with Distinction – Danielle Rothschild and Dustin 
Symonette 
Superior Rating – James Kriner, Riley Whitacre, and Samantha 
Winick 
Excellent Rating – Michael Sigal 
 

SFWGA Winter Guard Competitions 
4/10/2021 – 3rd Place (Intermediate Class) – 78.575 
4/17/2021 – 3rd Place (Intermediate Class) – 87.475 
4/24/2021 – 2nd Place (Intermediate Class) – 87.825 
 
Our DECA kids have been working so hard even through this 
pandemic and we are so proud of them. We had 47 qualify for 
Nationals, 45 compete, and now 4 have moved on to the final round, 
which is happening this week.  If you have the following students, 
give them a shout-out! 
Ainsley Ciavarella  Ashley Ferrelli  
Tatum Anchell  Desi Kurtz 
 



 
 

 

 

  

  Cooper City High School Senior Corner 

Class of 2021 Graduation Commencement 

We are so excited to be having face-to-face graduations this 

year.  The Cooper City High School's Class of 2021’s 

graduation will be at Inter Miami CF (Lockhart) Stadium, on 

June 9th, 2021 at 4:00 PM. Our team is already working to 

make it the best graduation we have ever had at Cooper City 

High School. Each senior graduate will be allocated 2 guest 

tickets for graduation. This will be the maximum allowance for 

all graduates across the district. We appreciate your 

cooperation in advance, as we must abide by CDC guidelines 

and specific venue restrictions. We will continue to 

communicate graduation logistics as we receive guidance 

from the venues and the district. We look forward to 

honoring the class of 2021 and again are excited that the 

district has worked hard to allow in person graduations 

during a global pandemic. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BRACE Corner                       

 

  ACT & SAT Testing 

ACT Dates 2020- SAT Dates 2020-21 

College Board + Khan Academy 
College Board and Khan Academy have partnered together to help students better 

prepare for the SAT. This website provides interactive practice, practice tests, short 

quizzes, and interactive feedback: https://www.khanacademy.org/sat 

Free ACT preparation materials can be found at: 

http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/test-

preparation.html  

Students can additionally register through the College Board and/or ACT web sites to take 
additional tests.  
CEEB Code or 6-digit high school code for Cooper City High School is 100-286 

ACADEMIC SIGNING/DECISION DAY - FRIDAY APRIL 30TH 

Seniors, come to school on Friday, April 30th, and during A & B Lunch under the Red Awning, celebrate your 

academic decision after high school with your classmates.  Be sure to make a card to display on our banner, wear 

your college swag & take some pics! 

 

 

 

 

 

BROWARD GRADUATION SURVEY - OPENS in APRIL  

In April, the Broward Graduation Survey opens for all seniors in NAVIANCE.  Please log-on through Clever to 

complete this important survey that will also generate your FINAL HIGH SCHOOL TRANSCRIPT request to the college 

you plan to attend after high school.  This is a Senior mandatory task in NAVIANCE to report your FINAL post-

secondary plans, whether you plan to go to a 4-year college, 2-year college, technical college, military branch, or 

workforce.  Send Mrs. Christine Siwek a message if you have questions.  

SENIOR AWARDS NIGHT - THURSDAY, MAY 13TH AT 6:30PM 

Invitations will be sent electronically to Seniors in the last days of April to attend an in-person Senior Awards 

Event, scheduled for Thursday evening, May 13th, in the CCHS Auditorium. CCHS Scholarship recipients will be 

awarded as well as Outstanding Seniors in each Department and Much More! All students and parents may watch 

live-streamed! 

For Juniors,  

A virtual Florida State University College Visit is coming to CCHS on Wednesday, April 14th at 3PM.  Be sure to 

check your NAVIANCE emails for the link to attend.  

 

 

    

Example of Card for 

banner 

CCHS 2021 

https://www.khanacademy.org/sat
http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/test-preparation.html
http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/test-preparation.html
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcollegereadiness.collegeboard.org%2Fsat%2Fregister&data=04%7C01%7Cteresita.chipi%40browardschools.com%7C17f1d6f286614387fd8008d8a3512a4e%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637438916280777351%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Z%2BQi6a8DYUWXl3Mtm0zcNpROctip3v3GHWwghKiC3Tc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.act.org%2Fcontent%2Fact%2Fen%2Fproducts-and-services%2Fthe-act%2Fregistration.html&data=04%7C01%7Cteresita.chipi%40browardschools.com%7C17f1d6f286614387fd8008d8a3512a4e%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637438916280787345%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=b9SUsebR4nGxR8%2FK9%2B5cYWRLxG30%2FTugxUiFqqa9sMA%3D&reserved=0


 
 

 

 

 

                  

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 CCHS National Honor Societies Corner 

Spanish Honor Society CCHS offers free 

tutoring to students who would like extra help in their 
Spanish classes.  If you are interested, please send your 
email address to 
debra.mensinger@browardschools.com.  We will match you 
with a tutor who will contact you by email to set up Teams 
tutoring.  You can arrange the tutoring scheduling with your 
tutor.  Let us get those Spanish grades up to all A’s! 

NHS Tutoring Now Available in Study Halls 

NHS is (finally) ready to begin tutoring students! We will 

only be tutoring during personalization classes for now. 
Students who require tutoring will fill out the following 

form. NHS officers will match them with an NHS 

tutor. Forms need to be filled out by 4pm the day 

before tutoring is needed. This form may also be found 
on your teachers’ Canvas pages.  Please note: sometimes we 

are unable to find a tutor. We do our best!   

 

  School Counseling Corner 

MINDFULNESS 

4 WAYS TO PRACTICE GRATITUDE 

1. Dedicate time each day to notice what surrounds you 
When you are mindful, you pay attention to what is happening in the here and now and you are more 

aware of other’s gestures. The more aware we are, the more chances we have of noticing all the good 

things that are around us. Noticing the good can improve our happiness. Our ability to pick up on the 

beauty of nature, kindness from one another, all require our ability to be cognizant of ourselves and our 

surroundings.  

2. Practice gratitude for the little things 

It is easy to be grateful for big things that happen to us, like getting a good grade on a test or winning 

an important game, but it can be more difficult to feel grateful for the small things we do every day. 

Reminding ourselves to be grateful for the things we do every day, such as eating a good meal or 

having a good night sleep, can be very powerful.  Being grateful for the things we do for ourselves 

every day increases our sense of comfort, satisfaction, and peace.  

3. Share your gratitude for your loved ones 
We usually take our loved ones for granted. We can show our gratitude to them when we notice a kind 

act by a loved one by saying thank you or giving them a hug. It is important to show our appreciation 

and not let those kind acts go unnoticed. This gratitude can strengthen our relationships and increase 

our sense of connection. 

4. Spread gratitude via your social media platforms 
Using our social media platforms to show gratitude can create a more positive virtual environment. We 

can share an uplifting experience we had, things or picture of things we are grateful for. Spreading good 

is one way we each can do our part in this digital age to remind each other that we have a lot to be 

grateful for.   

 

Please join the World Languages Department in congratulating our CCHS students who did an incredible job at the Broward 

County District World Languages Competition.  Each year a select group of students compete in Declamation (reciting a poem in 

Spanish), Poster Competition and Project Competitions. 

This year our CCHS Spanish students were very successful and brought home the medals. 

Congratulations go out to: 

Donna Harris (AP Spanish Language) 1st place in Declamation (poem recitation) 

Rosa Avalos (AP Spanish Language) 1st place in Declamation (poem recitation) 

Aya Nachmani (Spanish 1) 1st place in Projects 

Jenna Hedrick (Spanish 1) 2nd place in Posters 

¡Felicidades! 

 

 School Counseling – Important Dates 

Underclass Awards Night held virtually on April 20 at 6:00pm.  See the link on our website. 

Academic Signing Day for Seniors is April 30 during A and B lunches. 

 

 



 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 CCHS Academic Camps: Spring Testing Season 2021 

 

 

https://www.browardschools.co
m/askbria 
 
 

Academic Review Sessions  

AP, AICE, FSA ELA, EOCs 
 

Beginning Tuesday, February 9th, the Math, Social Studies, World 

Language, Science, and English Departments will host review 

sessions after school and on Saturday mornings through the end of 

May. Each review session will focus on specific topics in U.S. History 

EOC, Algebra 1 EOC, Geometry EOC, Biology EOC and FSA ELA as 

well as Advanced Placement and AICE Cambridge courses. 

Specific locations and times will be shared with students and 

families by teachers within each department and posted on our 

website. Students will receive a copy of the days of review, 

content being reviewed and a sign-up form from their teachers. 

 

https://www.browardschools.com/askbria
https://www.browardschools.com/askbria


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peer-to Peer “Good Luck Wishes” for FSA ELA Writing on April 21 & 22  

  

     



 
 

 

 

FINE ARTS 

 

 

                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

       
On March 17th through 20th, 2021, the CCHS Thespian Troupe 

0784 were amongst 10,000 Florida students that competed at the 

Florida State Thespian Festival 2021. We are excited to share this 

year's results with you. Our students received 10 Superior ratings, 3 

Excellent ratings, and a Top Honors Award.  Please help us in 

congratulating the following students on their accomplishments. 

Top Honors: Donna Nesselroth for her Monologue Performance. 

Our One Act, Insomniac Cybersociety received straight Superior scores.  

Our Spring play, "Good Kid," received top reviews from the Cappies 
and was a huge success.  
• Superior ratings in Individual Events:   

• Large Group Musical-Alana Agresspahl, Ashley Reep, Donna 
Nesselroth, Emily Kaufman, Piper Breslin, Rachel Goldberg, Sarah 
Abisror, and Savannah Schwantes 

• Small Group Musical-Emily Kaufman, Marley Meany, and Rachel 
Goldberg 

• Solo Musical-Ashley Reep 

• Solo Musical- Emily Kaufman 

• Monologues- Donna Nesselroth 

• Duet Acting- Atira Claude and Mia Doucette 

• Makeup Design- Christina Caride 

• Solo Musical- Marley Meany 

• Pantomime- Ashley Reep, Francesco Brusco, and Savannah Schwantes 

• Excellent ratings in Individual Events: 

• Ensemble Acting- Ander Diez, Elena Ashburn, and Rachel Goldberg 

• Ensemble Acting- Alana Agresspahl, Mia Doucette, and Piper Breslin 

• Solo Musical- Hallie Israel 

Congratulations to the CCHS Cappies Team 
A big congratulations goes out to the CCHS Cappies Team. This year's 

awards are different. The categories for awards are: Critics Team, Senior 

Critic, Junior Critic, Sophomore Critic, Freshman Critic, and Commendees 

(top scoring critics). 

CCHS is being nominated for 4 awards: 

1) Critics Team 

2) Senior Critic: Rachel Goldberg 

3) Junior Critic: Savannah Schwantes 

4) Freshman Critic: Sarah Abisror 

Ashley Reep received a commendation for her top scores and will be 

honored at the Cappies Celebration on May 18th, 2021. 

CCHS Clubs & Activities 

 

The CCHS Art Club has been spreading love to The 

Sheridan Assisted Living Facility in Cooper City. 

During Covid the seniors living at the facility have not 

been able to see their loved ones. The Art Club has been 

creating decorations for the center such as Winter Snow 

People, Valentine Wreaths, and currently vases full of 

hand-crafted paper, Spring florals.  

             

 

 

ART CONTEST 

Mrs. Daub’s art classes had the opportunity to enter a contest 

sponsored by the Cooper City American Legion.  They were 

asked to create images for the front and back of a challenge 

coin.  The winner’s image will be cast in metal to create a new 

challenge coin to give to the Veterans at the Cooper City 

American Legion Post 32.  The coin will commemorate the 

post’s 50th Anniversary.  We are so proud of all the students 

who participated. Congratulations to our 2 winners: 

Kaylee Brown (pictured below) and Brianna Megnauth (Drawing 

pictured below) 

       

    



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHEERLEADING 

             

 

 

            

 

CCHS Athletic Corner 

 
 
                                                                   

 
 

 
 

 
 

FLAG FOOTBALL 

 
The CCHS Flag football team 

                                                                                    made it to the District Final for  
 

the 6th consecutive year! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

Please reach out to Ms. Silvestri at 

Alexandra.silvestri@browardschools.com 

 

 

                                

 
           

 

Congratulations to the CCHS competitive cheer 

Team!!! They competed in the Large Non-Tumbling 

Division at the FHSAA State Championship in 

Lakeland, FL and earned the State Runner Up title.  

They had to beat 8 other teams in the semi-final 

round, before advancing to finals. This was the 

teams’ first appearance in the FHSAA State Finals in 

years and the highest finish in the school’s history. 

The squad was also recognized as the “Team of the 

Year” in the all-county section of the Sun-Sentinel, 

based on their award-winning season. We are very 

proud of the team, and Coaches, Julie Fernandez, 

and Jillian Shaffer Delvalle. 

           

mailto:Alexandra.silvestri@browardschools.com


 
          

LACROSSE (BOYS & GIRLS) 

With a short season last year, the Cowboys Lacrosse teams are grateful to be on the 

field.  Both teams, the girls, and the boys, are thrilled for the opportunity to be able to play 

this year and are grateful to their teammates, coaches, and athletic department for making 

it happen.  The rosters are smaller than normal which means more playing time for 

everyone and none of them seem to mind.  The seniors were able to enjoy their traditional 

Senior Night activities with all the fanfare they deserve. Coach Bill, the head coach for the 

girls said, “We have been having so much fun, and I’m thrilled with how well the team is 

coming along considering we have very little experience together.”  The boys head coach, 

Coach Damian echoed the same spirit, “Better today than yesterday. Better tomorrow 

then today. “Each team has just a few more games this season and they are all looking 

forward to a full roster next year.  

 
        

                             

 

                                                      

 

                                                                       

 

 

 



 
  

WATER POLO (BOYS & GIRLS) 

The boys and girls water polo teams just finished a successful season, competing in Districts on March 31. The boys finished 

with a record of 12-6, including the opportunity to play in a tournament. Unfortunately, the boys lost in the District 

Championship game, finishing second in the district and ranked 13th in the state. 

The girls team played 14 games, winning just two against Flanagan.  They finished fourth in the district. The team did welcome 

over 8, first year players and hope they all return next year.  

Both boys’ and girls’ teams are looking for interested athletes to join the team next year. Contact information is listed on the 

school website, feel free to reach out now. Off-season practice with local clubs is encouraged to gain knowledge and 

Graduating seniors include 

Victoria Pera 

Victoria Chacon 

Sophie Muniz 

Matthew Donyegro 

Nick Gomez 

Tyler flowers 

Alex Licht 

Bryce Pritchett 

 

Both boys’ and girls’ teams are looking for interested athletes to join the team next year. Contact information is listed on the 

school website, feel free to reach out now. Off-season practice with local clubs is encouraged to gain knowledge and 

 

      

 

 
 

VARSITY SOFTBALL  

The Cowboys Varsity Softball Team Claimed a 9-1 

victory over the St. Thomas Aquinas.  They 

notched 4 runs in the 6th inning. Bianca Polistina, 

Kirsten Caravaca, Amanda Gettys, and Jade Castillo 

powered the big inning with RBI’s.  Jordyn Hustey 

was the winning pitcher for the Cowboys.  She 

allowed 2 hits and 1 run over 7 innings, striking 

out 7.  Emma Riley took the loss for St. Thomas, 

surrendering 8 runs on 9 hits over 5 innings and 

striking out 2.  The Cowboys socked 1 home run in 

the 3rd inning and racked up 10 hits in the game. 

Kylie Bright and Caravaca each racked up multiple 

hits for the Cowboys.  Polostina led the Cowboys 

with 3 hits in 3 at bats. 

 

CCHS 

Softball 

Wins The 

BCAA Big 8 

Tournament 
 

SENIOR NIGHT 

 

            



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cooper City High School PTSA 
Thank you CCHS PTSA 

For up-to-date information, please follow our page at Cooper City High School PTSA on Facebook. Purchase spirit gear from our 
online store coopercityhsptsa.memberhub.store to fund scholarships and projects that come up during the school year. 

Until further notice, all meetings will be held virtually on Zoom and begin promptly at 6:00 p.m.                                                                              
 

Our last meeting for the 2020-2021 school year will be held May 3, 2021. 

As the year is quickly coming to an end, we wanted to announce that we will be holding a Flocking Fundraiser. It is a great way to 

have a little spring fun and help support CCHS PTSA. We will also be selling the remainder of our discount cards for $5.00. This is a 

great way to support local businesses as well as save some money. More information on both will be provided soon.  Your 

participation in our events this year has helped us to provide scholarships to 4 Seniors. The scholarships will be presented at Senior 

Award Night on May 13. If you would like to get involved with PTSA, please let us know. Elections for new officers will be held at 

our May meeting. As always, everyone is welcome, and all help is very much appreciated. Thank you for a wonderful year. Go 

COWBOYS!!  

 

file:///C:/Users/p00018340/AppData/Roaming/Microsoft/Word/coopercityhsptsa.memberhub.store


 
  

School Advisory Council (SAC) 
Cooper City High School welcomes your involvement on our School Advisory Council 

(SAC). SAC is an essential line of communication between school staff, parents, students, 

and community liaisons. The SAC serves as a mechanism for participatory management 

and shared decision-making. The primary goal of SAC is to improve the education for all 

students. SAC members help establish educational priorities, assess school needs, and 

identify resources to meet those needs. SAC decisions are instrumental to the 

educational experience to students at CCHS. We encourage you to commit to attend.  

SAC meets on the last “work” Monday of each month of the school year at 3:00 pm IN 

PERSON in the Auditorium:   

Our last 2 meetings are:    

April 26, 2021 

May 24, 2021 (Joint SAC/SAF) 
 

School Advisory Forum (SAF) 
School Board policy requires that each school have a School Advisory Forum (SAF) 

composed of parents, teachers, community members, school administrators, non-

instructional support staff, and other stakeholders. The SAF provides an opportunity for 

stakeholders to discuss and recommend actions on a variety of school issues. 

The School Advisory Forum (SAF) shall foster and promote communication between its 

stakeholders, the school, and the Area Advisory Council. The SAF shall bring forth 

recommendations, concerns and interests to and from their Area Advisory Council.  

SAF meetings are held right after the monthly SAC meetings:  

Our last 2 meetings are: 

April 26, 2021    

May 24, 2021 (Joint SAC/SAF) 

Please visit our website, https://www.browardschools.com/coopercityhigh for additional 

information. 

 

SAC/SAF 

 

https://www.browardschools.com/coopercityhigh


 
 

 

 

REVISED CALENDAR   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Back-to-School Online 

Wizard 
Dear Parents, we still need you 

to submit the Emergency-

Contact information, the Code 

of Student Conduct and the 

Media Release form every 

school year. Forms must be 

completed by parents and 

submitted online at 

https://scaweb.browardschools

.com/bts/ 

Meal Distribution from Broward County Public Schools 
Broward County Public Schools Food and Nutrition Services offers  

FREE curbside Grab-and-Go meals for all children 18 years of age  

or younger. 

Meals bundles will be distributed on TUESDAYS AND THURSDAYS.  

Distribution times vary between school locations.  

 

https://scaweb.browardschools.com/bts/
https://scaweb.browardschools.com/bts/

